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I worked with Steven Baughn the winter before ending my chief residency. After several months 

of searching for jobs on my own I had been unsuccessful finding the “perfect fit” opportunity for 

myself and my family. Steven started by taking the time to understand what was important for me 

both professionally and what I was looking for in a community for my husband and two small 

children. He was very responsive to which opportunities I was drawn to and worked relentlessly 

and quickly to find the perfect match. After only a few weeks he presented me with a great 

opportunity in a very desirable area in Oregon which I had not seen advertised before. The practice 

and community had absolutely everything that I was looking for and was finally that “perfect fit” 

I had been unable to find. The process of applying and interviewing went very smoothly and 

Steven was able to provide sage advice and was tenacious in his advocacy for me as a candidate.  

 

Ultimately I met great people who will become my new partners, my husband and children are 

very excited to start our new life in a great area with all of the perks of our dream lifestyle.  I would 

recommend working with Steven to any candidate who knows what they want in a job and would 

benefit from having a skilled advocate working for them.  
 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Dawson, MD 

Internal Medicine Physician 
 


